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THANK YOU!
2024 Golf Tournament Sponsors

Our annual charity golf tournament was another fantastic time
with all of you, our LODLF family, and we loved every minute of

our time with you on the golf course.
We really can't do what we do without all of the support of you,

our generous sponsors. Please take a look below at this impressive
list of local individuals, groups and businesses, who all contributed

to this, and let's continue to support each other, and raise up our
community together.
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